

Police Department November 2021

Highlights / Accomplishments

- A triennial audit of reports and practices was conducted by the State Department of Justice Juvenile Commission. The Department passed without comments or recommendations; there were no findings. The auditor privately mentioned that the Department is "doing exceedingly well", which has been relayed to the rank and file.
- Chief Larsson facilitated the first meeting of the revived Operations Advisory Committee. The committee consisted of representative from BCC, and the police and fire departments. The committee is charged with ensuring positive communications that simplifies service delivery in a standardized manner. The committee established its mission and set 5 goals for itself. The committee reports to the North Shore Chiefs of Police.
- The Village was notified that it will be receiving \$2,080.00 from the state for training reimbursement costs.
- Lieutenant Fuller successfully completed the three-week State Department of Justice leadership course.
- TMJ4 featured Officer Gina Kleeba in a story about playoff ticket scams and a theft that occurred in June involving "Cash App" and Bucks playoff tickets. The story was a warning to consumers.
- With one hybrid in the fleet, a preliminary review of fuel consumption indicates the average "miles per gallon" for non-hybrid gas-only vehicles is 14 MPG while the hybrid is getting 22 MPG a 57% increase in fuel economy. The hybrid has been in use since mid-July.





TRAFFIC STOPS



MILES PATROLLED



CODES ENFORCED



CALLS FOR SERVICE



CITATIONS



CRIME PREVENTION



ORDINANCES



*Metric compared to 2020 YTD

ASSIST AGENCIES



WARNINGS



ARRESTS



ACCREDITATION

